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HEALTH FREEDOM ALERT
Your Action is Urgently Needed
The United States Food and Drug Administration is attempting to take away your right to use Complimentary and Alternative Medicine (CAM) by making these practices illegal.  The FDA is attempting to declare CAM “Medicine” and “Treatment” not “Modalities” and “Therapy,” therefore making them illegal since only licensed practitioners can treat.  This would effectively outlaw vitamins, herbs, minerals, co-factors, etc., since they would automatically become untested drugs used to prevent, treat, mitigate or cure disease states.
We need to inform everyone we meet including our health practitioners, colleagues, neighbors, friends, and family to let them know of this assault on our health care choices and our personal freedom.  Your help is crucial.  
HOW TO HELP IN ONE MINUTE

1) Click on the link for 4/7/07 Vital Action Needed by 4/30/07 

ALSO :  

2) Click or type this URL:  www.freedomclubusa.com/recent_posts.  
This will take you to a brief explanation of the issues and direct you to a form to email your opinions on this issue directly to the FDA. 
While here, click the Free Email link to sign up for our newsletter in which you will receive valuable information regarding your personal health, emotional and financial freedoms.  Select a consultant of your choice.
Please urge everyone in your personal and professional circles of influence to protect their health freedom.  It is important to take a moment to email the manufacturers of the health care products you use and ask them to alert their suppliers and customers to protect their businesses.  Your natural health care providers need to alert their patients and colleagues, too.
Your support is greatly appreciated.
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